
General Education Subcommittee – 2023-2024 
 

Subcommittee Members: 
Rodney Mauricio, Chair, College of Arts and Sciences 
Harold Briggs, School of Social Work, absent 
Jonathan Evans, College of Arts and Sciences 
Susan Sanchez, College of Veterinary Medicine 
David Spooner, College of Environment and Design 
William Vencill, Ex-Officio 
 
Attendees: 
Katie Burr, Office of Instruction 
Fiona Liken, Office of the Registrar 
Brooke Daniel, Office of the Registrar 
Crystal Graham, Office of the Registrar 
Kendra Smith, Office of the Registrar 
Stacey Neuharth-Pritchett, College of Education 
 
 
The General Education Subcommittee of the University Curriculum Committee met on February 
19, 2024 at 4:00 p.m. in 315 New College. 
 
The subcommittee unanimously approved the minutes of the November 27, 2023, General 
Education Subcommittee meeting.   
 
The subcommittee unanimously denied the following courses to be added to list of courses 
approved to satisfy Area II, Life Science, of the General Education Core Curriculum due to the 
CAPA course objectives and topical outlines being too narrowly focused.  
 

ENTO(BIOL) 2010, Insects and the Environment  
ENTO 2010E, Insects and the Environment 

 
The subcommittee unanimously approved the following course to be added to list of courses 
approved, to satisfy Area IV, Humanities and the Arts, of the General Education Core 
Curriculum: 
 

GRMN 3560, German Film and Visual Culture 
 
This course was originally submitted to be considered for Area IV, World Languages and Culture 
and Humanities and the Arts, but the subcommittee determined GRMN 3560 would be better 
suited for Area IV, Humanities and the Arts. 
 
The subcommittee unanimously denied the following course to be added to list of courses 
approved, to satisfy Area IV, for Humanities and the Arts, of the General Education Core 



Curriculum due to insufficient evidence that the course meets the learning outcomes for this 
area: 
 
 EDUC 2140/2140E, Foundation of Reading 
 
The General Education subcommittee continued their discussion about the proposed General 
Education Core Curriculum changes.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 4:30 p.m. 

 

Rodney Mauricio, Ph.D., Chair 
General Education Subcommittee  


